
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Nicole Wheelwright, Deputy City Clerk 

DATE February 1, 2022 

SUBJECT:  Appointment to the Beaumont Planning Commission 
  

Background and Analysis:  

A partial-term vacancy exists on the Beaumont Planning Commission due to the 

resignation of Commissioner Paul St. Martin. A notice of vacancy was posted in the 

newspaper and the City’s social media platforms. Eight applications were received for 

consideration by City Council. The applicants are as follows: 

 

David Getka 

Dr. Sedrick Bedolla 

Lamb Callum 

Eric Ustation 

Heather Uribe 

Elaine Morgan 

David Castaldo 

Michael Cannon 

 

The term of this appointment will be through December 2022. 

Fiscal Impact: 

City staff estimates the cost to prepare this report to be $95. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Conduct interviews and a nomination process for selection of a Planning 

Commissioner for the partial term through December 2022. 

Attachments: 

A. Applications 


